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The European Society of Market Research and the Thailand Marketing Research Society will
host an event July 23rd called “Research for Good”. This event will raise awareness of various
issues related to sustainability and sustainable consumption among market research firms and
their business clients.

They have invited CMMU’s Dr. Randall to participate as a panelist in this event, which will help
raise awareness of CMMU’s growing expertise in sustainability related research.

CMMU students who wish to attend can get a discounted rate of 1,000 baht (instead of 2,000). 
If interested, contact info@tmrs.or.th to reserve and state that you wish to receive the
discounted rate for CMMU students!  
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